
   Check It Out Conference   3rd/05/2016  

 

 

On May the 3rd  Check It Out held a conference with the Check It Out 

volunteers and The Young Inspectors and Brett White. Also in attendance, 

Andrew Briggs from the Local Offer & CCG AND Kelly Quinn Short Breaks 

Coordinator. 

 

The meeting was to see if the Young Inspectors had any more changes they 

wanted to make with regards to the Check It Out APP. The CIO Volunteers also 

wanted to add more entries to the APP before it went live on android. 

 

We discussed marketing the Check It Out APP alongside the Local Offer and 

discussed with Andrew that if this was to be the case  then we would also like 

to have additional funding to update some of our marketing  ie; Pens, Posters 

Banners and some other possible ideas that the Check It Out volunteers 

wanted.  

 

Kelly Quinn from Short Breaks and head of The Young Inspectors also would 

like to work alongside the Local Offer and Check It Out. we discussed doing 

presentations with the Young Inspectors around some of the local schools . 

 

Brett White has already amended the font size since the meeting as requested 

by the Young Inspectors and is in talks with the Bestival to promote a short 

Check It Out video on the big screens to reach a bigger audience. 

 

Than you to all who attended. 

Natalie Appell. 

 


